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BASF Statement on Violence in Charlottesville

August 15, 2017 – San Francisco --The Bar Association of San Francisco (BASF) condemns the acts of hate, intimidation 
and violence that occurred in Charlottesville, Virginia on August 11 and August 12.  The hate speech and acts by white 
supremacists, neo-Nazis, the alt-right and the Ku Klux Klan on the streets of Charlottesville are despicable, and require 
prompt and focused repudiation by federal and state officials.

Racism is evil, and hate fueled by bigotry has no place in America.  BASF urges federal and state officials to immediately 
enforce applicable civil rights laws and prosecute the acts of alleged domestic terrorism that led to the tragic loss of life in 
Charlottesville.

BASF embraces diversity as a core strength of our nation.  We advance as a society when we adhere to our basic values of 
equality and respect for all. As legal professionals, we reaffirm our dedication to inclusiveness, to embracing the diversity of 
our communities and to advancing policies that combat intolerance and hatred.

##

The Bar Association of San Francisco (BASF) is a nonprofit voluntary membership organization of attorneys, law students, 
and legal professionals in the San Francisco Bay Area. Founded in 1872, BASF enjoys the support of more than 7,300 
individuals, law firms, corporate legal departments, and law schools. Through its board of directors, its committees, and its 
volunteer legal services programs and other community efforts, BASF has worked actively to promote and achieve equal 
justice for all and oppose discrimination in all its forms, including, but not limited to, discrimination based on race, sex, 
disability, and sexual orientation. BASF provides a collective voice for public advocacy, advances professional growth and 
education, and attempts to elevate the standards of integrity, honor, and respect in the practice of law.


